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October 12, 2017 
     
Ms. Caroline Runge          
Menard County Water Control and Improvement District No. 1 
P.O. Box 1215 
Menard, TX 76859 
 
RE:     Gardner Family Trust, Jack Garner Gardner, Jr., Gina Gay Gardner and Lou Zane 

Gardner Burleson 
  ADJ 1496 
  CN604395129, CN604395079, CN604395152, CN604395145, RN102708849 
  Application No. 14-1496A to Amend Certificate of Adjudication No. 14-1496 
  Texas Water Code § 11.122, Requiring Mailed and Published Notice 
  Maynard Creek, Colorado River Basin 
  Kimble County 
 
        
Dear Ms. Runge: 
 
This acknowledges receipt of the requested additional information on July 25, 2017. 
 
The application was declared administratively complete and filed with the Office of the 
Chief Clerk on October 12, 2017.  Staff will continue processing the application for 
consideration by the Executive Director. 
 
Please be advised that additional information may be requested during the technical 
review phase of the application process. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the application, please contact me at 
Brent.Rougeau@tceq.texas.gov or by phone at (512) 239-0321.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brent Rougeau, Project Manager  
Water Rights Permitting Team 
Water Rights Permitting and Availability Section 
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Menard County Courthouse Telephone: 325-396-3670 

2nd Floor    Fax : 325-396-3921 
206 E. San Saba Street                                       e-mail:   

24 July 2017 

Mr. Brent Rougeau, Project Manager         
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality                                                
Water Rights Permitting Team- MC 160 
P. O. Box 13087 
Austin, TX 78711-13087 
 
Re: Judith Ann Gardner, Trustee, Jack Gardner, Jr., Gina Gay Gardner

and Lou Zane Gardner Burleson
ADJ 1496 
Application No. 1496A to Amend Certificate of Adjudication No. 1496 

Dear Mr. Rougeau: 
 

    In response to your letter dated July 7, 2017, requesting additional information concerning the
above-referenced application,  the landowners confirm the following: 

1. That the alternate source of water for the reservoir will be from Certificate of Adjudication 
No. 14-1496.

2. That there is no alternate source of water for the reservoir from any groundwater wells. 

Please let me know if you need any additional information. 

Thank you,

Sincerely yours,

Caroline R. Runge
Manager
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February 8, 2016
 
     
Ms. Judith A. Gardner, Trustee CERTIFIED MAIL
P.O. Box 207
Junction, Texas 76849

RE: Judith Ann Gardner, Trustee, Jack Garner Gardner, Jr., Gina Gay Gardner and 
 Lou Zane Gardner Burleson 
ADJ 1496 
CN604368126, CN604395079, CN604395152, CN604395145, RN102708849
Application No. 1496A to Amend Certificate of Adjudication No. 1496
Texas Water Code §11.122, Requiring Full Basin Mailed and Published Notice
Maynard Creek, Colorado River Basin
Kimble County, Texas

Dear Ms. Gardner: 
 
This acknowledges receipt, on February 8, 2016, of the applicants’ request for an 
extension of time to respond to the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 
(TCEQ) request for additional information letter, dated January 13, 2016. 

A 30 day extension is granted until March 8, 2016, and after that date the application 
may be returned pursuant to Title 30 Texas Administrative Code §281.18.  No further 
extensions will be granted associated with this request for information. 
 
If you have any questions concerning the application, please contact Brent Rougeau via 
e-mail at Brent.Rougeau@tceq.texas.gov or by telephone at (512) 239-0321. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lori Hamilton, Manager 
Water Rights Permitting & Availability Section 
Water Availability Division 
 
































































